
From: Cassandra Ayres
To: Jeremy Knapp
Cc: Taylor Robinson
Subject: RE: Planning Commission Extension for Smoke tree
Date: Sunday, January 13, 2019 10:38:28 PM

Jeremy,
 

Our clients are agreeable to extending the Planning Commission hearing date to March 6th to
accommodate two more meetings.
 
Cassandra
 

From: Jeremy Knapp [mailto:jknapp@paradisevalleyaz.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 8:50 PM
To: Cassandra Ayres
Cc: Taylor Robinson
Subject: Planning Commission Extension for Smoke tree
 
Hi Cassandra,
 
Per our phone conversation on Friday afternoon, I did not run the ad to advertise the Planning

Commission public hearing on February 5th.  I believe you indicated you or Taylor would send me an
e-mail either requesting or agreeing to extending the Planning Commission hearing date to March

6th, to allow us two more meetings.  Can you provide that e-mail or letter ASAP so I can add it to the
Town Council item?
 
Thank you,
 
Jeremy T. Knapp, AICP
Community Development Director
 
Town of Paradise Valley
6401 East Lincoln Drive
Paradise Valley, Arizona 85253-4399
Ph: 480-348-3522   Fax: 480-443-3236
Cell: 602-505-3992
jknapp@paradisevalleyaz.gov
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